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FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

We would like to say a huge well 

done to all of the children who 

took part in the football 

tournament again this week.  

They were all superstars and we 

are so proud of them.  

CHILDREN’S CANCER RUN 

Thank you all so much for your 

sponsor money. This is a brilliant 

cause and we are so grateful for 

your donations. 

 

The children were all fantastic when 

doing their run and we had a great 

time!   

 

So far we have raised £432.00 which 

is amazing! We will have a final 

number next week. 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

                                                                                                        

 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Our summer holiday club is now full and 

a text will be sent today to confirm your 

child’s place.  

 

A letter will be sent home next week 

asking for all relevant information. Please 

ensure this is handed back into school as 

soon as possible.  

 

Thank you 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather is getting hotter we 

would ask that all pupils have sun tan 

lotion applied before attending school in 

the morning and that all pupils bring a 

hat into school with them to protect 

them from the sun.  

 

Thank you  



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                         

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• Every Monday – Swimming Year 6  

• Every Wednesday – Swimming Years 1 & 2  

• Every Thursday – Swimming Reception (Split into two groups) 

• Every Thursday – Surf School Years 5 & 6  

• Children’s Cancer North Sponsored Run – Friday 24th June  

• Summer Fayre – 15th July  

• Summer Holiday Club – 25th, 26th and 27th July  

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


